HUNTSVILLE

Cultivate: On The Road ~ B“TANICAL

Bringing STEM to your campus!

e«‘? Cultivate

GROWING STEM EDUCATORS

Hands-on, plant science and literacy-based
lessons designed to inspire your students
presented to your team on your campus!

We're excited to bring Cultivate directly to school administrators
and teachers at their campuses! This program is available for
professional development days or during faculty meetings—and
best of all, it's completely FREE to book!

Our on-the-road program offers hands-on STEM activities that focus
on plant science and literacy, along with a curriculum that teachers
can easily implement in their classrooms. Plus, we'll lead a walking
tour of the natural environment around your campus to inspire even

more learning.

Contact cultivate@hsvbg.org or 256-830-4447 ext. 270 to schedule
your preferred Cultivate on the Road date at your campus today!

Visit the Cultivate webpage to receive more information about this
mission-driven initiative led by three Gardens across our state and
view upcoming sessions at Huntsville Botanical Garden.

Funding for this program is provided by the State of Alabama Legislature with additional support
from The Daniel Foundation of Alabama, Toyota Motor Manufacturing of Alabama,
Rotary of Greater Huntsville, Mazda Toyota Manufacturing, and other philanthropic assistance.




